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To whom it may concern, 

Community Investment Program

RMWB

9909 Franklin Avenue

Fort McMurray, AB  T9H 2K4

Dear Sir /Madam, 

Regarding: Reference Letter for Chess Player Sophia Aldaco Murayama

As President of the Fort McMurray Chess Club, I am extremely pleased to be able 
to recommend Sophia Aldaco Murayama for the 2019 and 2020 Games Legacy 
Grant. She is a great player with a lot of potential to do well on the national chess 
scene. I have known Sophia since September 2018 when she first joined the chess 
club. I have had the opportunity to see her excel at the game in a very short span of 
time. Since she learned to play chess, she has been fascinated by the intricate 
game and showed a high motivation to learn more and more. She presents with 
exceptional problem-solving skills for a person of her age. 

 The Fort McMurray Chess Club is dedicated to providing training and development 
initiatives to chess players by means of introducing them to the deeper aspects of 
the game. We allow the players to learn at their own pace, always emphasizing that 
they should always enjoy the sheer fun that this activity has to offer. Sophia loves 
the game and is convincing her friends to also join the club. proved himself very 
capable as an excellent player who just loves chess. She is very passionate about 
the game and has spent hours of her time at home doing chess puzzles, playing 
chess and attending chess lessons. She does well with self-study too.  

More recently, in the provincial tournament (2019 Alberta Youth Chess 
Championship: Qualifier tournament) that took place here in Fort McMurray in April 
20 and 21, 2019, she came in third and was also the top girl player in her age 
group. This result qualified her to go and play in Canadian Youth Chess 
Championship that was held in Regina in July 6 -10, 2019.  
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Her excitement and enthusiasm paid off when she achieved second place in the girls 
U8 division. Her family incurred great costs to take her to this tournament. 

At our annual awards ceremony, Sophia was also named the most improved player of 
the year. This is based not only on her exceptional progress made, but also her ability 
to think on her feet and to consider each move carefully before executing it. This is 
just awesome to see how a small child like Sophia can achieve the patience and 
bouncing around in her blue and yellow team colours. 

 With her excellent performance in Regina, Sophia is poised to also do well in the 
2020 chess tournaments. She will be representing FMCC, the RMWB and, if she 
goes to nationals again, the Alberta region. We were very fortunate to have Sophia as 
part of the Fort McMurray Chess Club as a young player. She is outstanding at chess 
with exceptional tactics and analytical skills and she is no longer discouraged when 
she loses a game. She knows she can learn from her failures and that is a most 
wonderful life skill. I am sure she will benefit tremendously from your support. 

Should you have any questions concerning Sophia, please contact me directly at my cell 
number

Sincerely yours,  

Magda Marais 
President Fort McMurray Chess Club 
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